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On Aug 14, 2009, at 11:24 AM, Stephanie P. Smith wrote:

Dear Mitchell Cope (and other members of the venerable Detroit Tree of Heaven
Woodshop),

Thank you for sending this excellent and inspiring proposal to participate in a
healing action for the city of Detroit via the medium of the incredible multi-purpose
Tree of Heaven. On behalf of the Smart Museum, it is my pleasure to inform you
that we have taken your your kind request under advisement. We look forward to
receiving your revised proposal for the installation and to discussing further details
next week.

We will not delay.

With sincere good wishes and thanks for your continued creative work on behaif of
our collaboration,
Stephanie

Stephanie Smith

Director of Collections and Exhibitions
Curator of Contemporary Art

Smart Museum of Art

University of Chicago

5550 South Greenwood Ave.

Chicage, lllingis 60537

DToHW: Letters from Detroit

Date
2009

Primary Maker
Detroit Tree of Heaven Woodshop

Medium
Ink on paper

Dimensions
Image: 10 1/2 x 8 in. (26.7 x 20.3 cm)
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